ASSOCIATION STAFF:



October 17, 2024

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant Steve Brooks - Operations Manager Lana Nelson - Ministry Coordinator

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org

DISASTER RELIEF

Let us continue to pray for those who have been impacted by the recent storms. I am very grateful for our associational disaster relief team who is serving in South Carolina. Some of our churches have taken supplies to the affected areas. Our association of churches have prayed for those who have faced hardships and have contributed in many ways toward the relief efforts. I am grateful for our Southern Baptist Disaster Relief network who has responded in many ways. I am also grateful to Samaritan's Purse and other Christian organizations who have also responded to many needs. Please especially pray for those still in danger. Please also pray for the safety of many who are working in these areas as well as the churches who have been impacted.

October 20 is Day of Prayer for Associational Ministries Please be in prayer for the ministries and volunteers that go out of the Associational office and each of our churches daily.





KEENAGERS AT CAMP BALDWIN

On **Thursday, November 14th**, the Keenager meeting will take place at Camp Baldwin. The program will begin at **10:30**, followed by a meal provided by the Camp. We would love for your Senior Adult group to join us for this great time of fellowship.

Please RSVP by November 1st with the number of guests you are bringing to help the Camp with preparations.

Office: 251-945-5112 Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com



YOUTH PASTORS

The next planning meeting is

Tuesday, October 29, 10:30 am @ Public Buffet, Robertsdale

Save the date for Worship @ the Beach **November 13, 2024** at the Gulf State Pavilion

at the Gulf State Pavilion For more information email Dakota@OBCommunity.org

COUNSELING AVAILABLE IN OUR OFFICE

Jason Reasor
Pathways Professional
Counseling
Individual or Family Counseling

Call 251-639-1022 to make an appointment.



Paul's Letters

Thursdays at 6:00 p.m. (October 24 - December 12) Location: Baldwin Baptist Association's Blackburn Center in Silverhill (15840 Silverhill Ave.)

Instructor: Bill Patterson, interim pastor at FBC Silverhill

Tuition for the course is \$50.00 per person plus the cost of the textbook. Financial aid and scholarship opportunities are available. Register @ https://www.samford.edu/programs/ministry-training-institute/extension-classes/

If you have any questions or need further information, contact Brad Baxter, extension director, at bbaxter@fbcloxley.com

POSITIONS AVAILABLE

Journey Church Worship Leader/Minister Email resume to: Journeychurch2024 @gmail.com

FBC Loxley
Full-Time
Associate Pastor of Worship
Email resume to:
info@fbcloxley.com

Oyster Bay Baptist
Part-Time Church
Secretary
20 hours per week
Email resume to:
info@oysterbay.church
Southside Baptist
Pianist
Email resume to:

susnconway@aol.com